
MINUTES 
FAYSTON PLANNING COMMISSION  

April 8, 2019 

Unapproved  

 

Members Present: Carol Chamberlin, Don Simonini, Karl Klein, Pete Ludlow; ZA: John Weir; 

Public: None 

 

The meeting was called to order at 5:43 pm. 

 

Don provided an update on the housing coalition meeting.  Don mentioned the MRVPD Steering 

Committee meeting from last week concerning the Doug Kennedy Advisors’ MRV Housing 

Demand Analysis Draft Proposal.  The cost is $6,000.  This cost would be spread among the 

three MRV towns – each paying $1,000 – and the MRVPD would cover the remaining $3,000.  

The hope is that the study will help identify future housing needs for the towns as well as areas 

where such development is most possible.    

Members reviewed the Minutes of March 18, 2019.  Carol made several suggested revisions.  

Karl moved to approve the minutes as amended, and Pete seconded.  All were in favor and the 

motion passed. 

Carol mentioned that the survey completion period has ended.  There were about 236 responses.  

Carol will pool the data into a spreadsheet for next meeting.   

The next meeting of the Fayston Planning Commission is April 22, 2019.  Members will pick up 

with Chapter 6 – Housing.   

The meeting adjourned at 6:25 p.m. 

 


